
 

 

 
 
 
 

December 01, 2018 
 
 
 
 
I am delighted to hear that Shen Yun Performance Arts is undertaking a tour of eight cities in 
Canada beginning December 2018.  
 
Your all-new programme for the tour is sure to wow Canadian audiences with the age-old 
beauty and grandeur of Chinese classical dance and music. China has a very rich cultural history 
dating back over 5000 years. It has inspired Canadians and will continue to do so in future as 
well. 
 
I commend Shen Yun Performing Arts for organizing this tour and for bringing this world class 
event to Canada. 
 
Please accept my best wishes for a successful show. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Hon. Deepak Obhrai, P.C., M.P. 
 


